
Widmer End Community Combined School and
Pre-School

16th September 2024

Dear Parents,

Class trip to Verulamium, Friday 15th November 2024.

In connection with the History National Curriculum, we have arranged a class study visit to Verulamium, St

Albans, on Friday 15th November. The children will have an exciting tour andworkshop in themorning, then a self

guided tour in the afternoon.Wewill leave school at 9am and return by 3pm.

Each child will need:

● to wear normal school uniform

● a waterproof coat as some of the timewill be spent outside

● a packed lunch and drink (no glass containers or cans)

● their water bottle

If youwish your child to take, or be given, any non-prescriptionmedicines during the trip, eg travel sickness pills,

youmust complete a FormB and the relevant sentence on the reply slip. FormB is available on the school website

or from the school office.

Wewould like to invite parent helpers to assist on this trip. Please email or call the school office if you are able to

help.

The required contribution is £21.50 per pupil to cover the cost of this exciting trip. Please confirm attendance

and permission via ParentPay, by the 15thOctober. ParentPay accepts debit and credit cards as well as bank

transfers. Please bear in mind that wemust cover costs to ensure all children can attend the workshop, or it will

have to be cancelled. If the cost of the workshopwould cause you financial difficulty please contact the school

office. The school’s policy on charging for trips and enrichment activities can be viewedHERE.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs POxby

Year 4 Teacher

Estcourt Drive,Widmer End, HighWycombe, Buckinghamshire, HP15 6AH 01494 714371
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